
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for July 11, 2015 Board Meeting 
 

The Music Team last met on May 7, 2015. 

 

Joint Performance with SAI BASC for Voice Clinic students.  This was fun for our members 

and for the SAI members; we’ll probably have another such performance, singing another song 

together.  Details have not been worked out. 

 

New repertoire.  After introducing several new songs last month, we don’t have any more for 

the near future, as we’re still learning the recently-introduced songs.  We may not need any more 

songs for the Cabaret show, since we have several chapter quartets. 

 

FWD Convention in Mesa.  We have fairly good representation in all sections for the 

convention.  We’re scheduled to perform fifth of 22, so will probably want to rehearse in Mesa 

before the quartet semifinals start, i.e., late Friday afternoon, and get a good night’s sleep. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

8/8 Palo Alto Farmers’ Market performance 

9/19 All-Day Workshop with Darin Drown (location TBD) 

10/15-18 FWD Convention (Mesa, AZ) 

11/14 Cabaret Show (location TBD) 

12/? Holiday Chorus performances 

12/5or6 Holiday Train (Mountain View or Sunnyvale) 

12/12 Palo Alto Farmers’ Market performance 

 


